
 

 

October 3, 2025 
 
 

UPDATE: EMERGENCY REPAIRS AT THE CARONI WATER 
TREATMENT PLANT COMPLETED  

  
The Water and Sewerage Authority (“WASA”) advises customers in parts of North, Central and South 
Trinidad, served by the Caroni Water Treatment Plant that emergency repairs at the plant’s raw 
water station, was completed at approximately 10:30 a.m. today - Friday 3rd October, 2025.  
 
Production at the Plant has been restored to 75 million gallons per day (mgd), however, customers 
are advised that it may take up to twenty-four (24) hours for the supply to be fully restored in some 
affected areas. 
  
A limited truck-borne water service is available with priority being given to health facilities, schools 
and homes for the aged.  
 
This service can be requested via the Authority’s website: www.wasa.gov.tt or alternatively by 
calling  toll free at 800-4420/4426. 
  
The Authority thanks customers for their patience and understanding. 
 

For more information, contact: 

Corporate Communications Department via email at: corporatecommunications@wasa.gov.tt 

 

-END-  

 

About WASA: 

Governed by the Water and Sewerage Act Chapter 54:40, WASA is Trinidad and Tobago’s national 
water utility, committed to providing safe, reliable, and equitable water and wastewater services 
while promoting conservation and sustainable resource use. 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wasa.gov.tt%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGregory.Roxborough%40wasa.gov.tt%7C33ed8df8b53744f5889608de02905e56%7Ca383621e557141a99be6f1d93ac730c5%7C0%7C0%7C638951016250188827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ONgMGdESr51YSddMBASQWJEfh1hdLIC%2Bb57vXKMhjeU%3D&reserved=0
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